
Sonja Smith 

Subject: 

Sent: 09 October 2013 16:05 
To: Caroline Murphy 
Cc: declan waugh 

FW: Withdrawal Request for Thornbush Holdings 

Subject: Withdrawal Request for Thornbush Holdings 

Dear Ms. Caroline Murphy 

Subsequent to our recent communications, I have been requested by Thornbush Holdings Ltd. to notify the Agency on 
their behalf, that the company are withdrawing their application for a waste license. The application number is W0246-
01. 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 

Yours sincerely 

Declan 

Declan Waugh BSc. C.WEM. CEnv. MCIWEM. MIEMA. MCIWM. MIOA. GradEl. All Director Enviro Management Services 
11 Riverview 
0 Doherty's Rd 
Bandon 
Co. Cork 
Ireland 

T:023-8841933 
M:086-3853363 
E: declan@enviro.ie 
W: www.enviro.ie 

Be the change you want to see in the World 

Registered Environmental Auditor with the lEMA. Chartered Environmentalist & Member of the Chartered Institute of 
Water and Environmental Management, Institute of Acoustics and Institute of Environmental Management and 
Assessment. 

Email Disclaimer 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and may be privileged and are intended solely for the use of 
the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you are not an addressee, any unauthorised direct or indirect 
dissemination, distribution, publication or copying of this message and any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you 
have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately, and delete this email from your system. 
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